
LIBERTON CHRISTIAN SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
 
 
Term 3 Week 2 
Friday 2 August 2024 
 
Kia ora Mātua me ngā whānau | Hello parents and families, 
 
The term is well underway and the true winter weather has arrived in time for school cross 
country! 
 
While on duty this week, my heart was warmed by observing the different ways that our students 
entertain themselves when inclement weather forces them inside at break times.  This was 
particularly so when I entered Room 5 to find the group of young men pictured below ‘jamming’ 
together in worship of God. 
 

 
 
This week Taine, World Vision youth ambassador, returned to Liberton Christian School on Monday 
for our weekly student assembly.  He brought a message of thanks and updated us with our grand 
total for this year’s 40 Hour Challenge - $4457!  Taine also presented the school with a platinum 
award, the highest possible, which is awarded to those in the top 2% of fundraising per capita.  
Whakamihi, congratulations Team Liberton.  We trust in God and pray His blessing on these funds 
so that they will be effective in changing the lives of those in Timor Leste. 
 
We look forward to Mrs Sizemore’s safe return on Monday. 
 
Kia pai tō rā whakatā | Have a great weekend, 
 

 
Grant Peacock 
Acting Principal 



 
Road Works in Hillary Street 
The kerb and channel on the opposite side of Hillary Street 
to the school is due to be renewed.  Work is scheduled to 
begin next Monday (5 August).  This will see Hillary Street 
reduced to a one way system, with vehicles entering Hillary 
Street at the LCS end and returning to Pine Hill Road via 
Lowe street (see map).  The contractor, Downer, intends to 
begin work at the Lowe Street end and work towards LCS. 
 
This will impact on street parking, drop-offs and pick-ups, 
especially at peak times.  There will still be parking available 
on the LCS side of Hillary Street.  Connecting streets such as 
Tensing Street are unaffected excepting that no right-hand 
turn will be possible when intersecting with Hillary Street.  
Please take extra care while these works are in place. 
 
 
 
 
PRAYER POINTS 
We are very grateful to all those who uphold the school in prayer. 
 
Give thanks for: - 

o The positive start to term 3 especially the positive indoor activities that our students create for 
themselves during wet break times. 

o Our college teachers – for the contributions they make to our school while on placement. 
 

Please pray for:- 
o God’s blessing on our preparation for PolyFest, that the work we do and the message of our 

performance spread the Good News of Jesus Christ to the wider Dunedin community. 
o Our school to glorify God in all ways and remain faithful to the vision set down by our founders. 
o The MRI application to be received favourably and granted. 

 
 

TERM 3 VALUE FOCUS:  Obedience | Ngohe 
A willingness to obey rightful authority. 
 

““Whoever gives heed to instruction prospers, and blessed is he who trusts in the Lord.”

 Proverbs 16:20 
 
 
LIBERTON CHRISTIAN TERM 3 FUNDRAISING 
 

 HOT LUNCHES 

 
Wednesdays every 
week this term. 
 
 
Details and order form here! 

TOILET TISSUE 
Cotton Softs seconds  

 
 High Quality Pack $22 

 
  

More details and order form here! 
 
  

https://form.jotform.com/241128383301851
https://forms.gle/ivfEK3sxiQnJemjaA


TERM 3 2024 CALENDAR  
13 August Board of Trustees meeting 7pm  
22 August OMAthalon 
23 August Puketeraki Marae visit (TBC) 
29 August Swimming session #1 
6 September Otago cross country 
9 September PolyFest week 
17 September Board of Trustees meeting 7pm 
27 September Last day of term 3 
 
 
 
 
LUNCHTIME ACTIVITIES 
 

  

  

 
 

 
Year 8 Leaders accepting the platinum 

certificate on behalf of the school from Taine, 
World Vision Youth Ambassador. 

Liberton Christian 
School Calendar online 

https://www.libertonchristian.school.nz/calendar/
https://www.libertonchristian.school.nz/calendar/
https://www.libertonchristian.school.nz/calendar/

